
Hold on to that Syllabus                

What’s a Syllabus?  

The syllabus is the backbone of the class. It is 
a handout given by your professors when a 
new school year or semester has begun. This 
handout highlights the policies, the overview 
of the class, and the class calendar for when 
assignments are due.  

 

The Syllabus is YOUR friend  
 
If you’re ever confused about what is going 
on in class, you can always refer to the 
syllabus. Here is how the syllabus can be 
helpful during the school year:  
● Able to plan the semester ahead since 

most dates are on it 
● Able to keep track of attendance by 

being aware with the classes 
attendance policy  

● Has the teachers contact information 
like email or phone number. It can 
also include the teachers Office Hour 
Schedule if you ever need help with 
the material  

 
At the end of the day, you can be less stressed 
because you go to get a good understanding 
of how to do the work!                 

What if I lost the Syllabus?

 
 

Don’t fear, professors usually leave a digital 
copy on Blackboard. If not ask a classmate, 
they’ll be happy to help! 

 
 
Don’t forget this! 
 
● Do a weekly review of the syllabus to 

keep on top of classes 
● Ask questions! It is okay to ask 

questions if assignments on the 
syllabus are not clear 

● Write down the dates on your 
calendar, whether it’s on your desk or 
on your phone 

● If reviewed in class highlight the 
important parts of the syllabus and 
take notes on it 

 
 
 



 


